
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Rhu & Shandon Community Council Launches Fundraising Campaign for 

Crucial Road Safety Survey 

Rhu & Shandon Community Council is taking a significant step toward improving 

road safety by launching a fundraising campaign to support a comprehensive road 

safety survey. The initiative aims to gather essential data on traffic conditions, 

accident hotspots, and public perceptions of road safety, ultimately guiding future 

improvements and policy recommendations. 

Road safety remains a pressing issue for the community. The A184 road through 

Rhu has become an increasingly congested route, and with more cars passing 

through the village, residents and local stakeholders have raised concerns about 

speeding and the safety of pedestrians, cyclists, and drivers alike. By conducting this 

survey, the Community Council seeks to identify key risk factors and propose data-

driven solutions to enhance pedestrian, cyclist, and driver safety. 

“We believe that informed action is the key to reducing road accidents and saving 

lives,” said XXX. “This survey will provide crucial insights that will be shared with 

Argyll & Bute Council in the hope that it will shape better infrastructure, safer traffic 

regulations, and more effective public awareness campaigns.” 

The Community Council has partnered up with parents and teachers at Rhu Primary 

School and is calling on community members, businesses, and philanthropists to 

contribute to this essential cause. Funds raised will be used for data collection, 

analysis, and the development of actionable recommendations that can be shared 

with policymakers and stakeholders. 

Supporters can contribute to the campaign through the dedicated GoFundMe page.  

For more information, to donate, or to get involved, please visit the Community 

Council Facebook page or contact XXX. 
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